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  2nd TPM Braila, Romania – 21st and 22nd of October 2021 

21st of October 2021: 

The second meeting was hosted by Romania. The project participants from Turkey and Greece were hosted in 

presence, in the city of Braila and in the partner school, where they were able to meet the general school 

inspector of Braila, Prof. PhD Catalin Canciu, the school inspector for technical and vocational education of 

Braila Prof. Daniela Condei and the journalist Liliana Nistor for the local newspaper "Obiectiv". 

After having visited the classrooms and laboratories of the Institute, the participants gathered for the beginning 

of the real meeting, with the virtual addition of Italian and Austrian teams, connected through Google.Meet 

platform. 

During the meeting, the Romanian school presented the project products, realized by their school. A video of 

the outcomes has been showed by the students. They presented    modules of the Dot Matrix display and the 

KeyPad, with the technical info and the source codes of each one. 

At the end of this moment of sharing, the participants verified the realization of the translations of the 

documents on the shared folder and agreed on the next steps. The dates of January 27th and 28th,  have been 

chosen for the next meeting in Italy and May 12th and 13th for the meeting in Austria. 

The Italian team will take care of editing the Newsletter and filling its form. Romania will prepare the 

certificates for the Italian and Austrian online participants and upload them on Google Drive. Furthermore, 

each partner will prepare video tutorials in English for their respective projects. 

Finally, the online meeting was dissolved and the participants on site could continue their visit to the city of 

Braila. 
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22nd of October 2021: 

On the second day, the participants of the Greek, Romanian and Turkish teams visited the Braila City Hall, 

where they had the honor to meet the Mayor Viorel Marian Dragomir, the Deputy Mayors Doinita Ciocan and 

Jantea Crican Alexandru. 

Afterwards, the group moved to the VARD dockyard for the technical visit, by making a visit to the structure. 

Then, they visited    the Greek Church and had the opportunity to meet the Greek community in Braila. 

To conclude the visit,  the participant  group went to the historical centre of the city. 

 

 

 
 


